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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:07 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage; Brian Ellrott


Subject: non-natal rearing section


Hi Barb,


These page numbers are from the CWF BO pdf on our website (not the word version)


page 59- talks about green sturgeon CH in American River


page 69- top of page talks about juvenile winter-run rearing in lower Am R


page 72- talks about juvenile spring-run rearing in lower Am R


page 75- talks about spring-run CH in AM R


page 77- talks about possibility of green sturgeon rearing in lower Am R


Phillis et al. 2017 isn't referenced but here it is just in case you want to add it-

https://watershed.ucdavis.edu/files/biblio/Phillis_et_al_2017_Biological_Conservation.pdf


-Joe


Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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